The Eden PTA appreciates your support with our School Spirit
Fundraiser! Please follow this website to purchase your Eden
Raiders apparel: www.strictlyt.com/edenpta. The Fundraiser
ends November 29”‘, and the items will be delivered to the
schools the week of December 21%. If you do not wish to order
online, you can purchase the items by emailing your order to
edencentralpta@gmail.com and write a check payable to Eden
PTA. The check can be left in any of the school offices, marked
Eden PTA Fundraiser. Please share this website with family,
friends and neighbors! Thank you for your support!!

AACERS




